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Comments: RE: Great Burn

 

I strongly urge you to maintain the wilderness characteristics of the Hoodoo Roadless Area by adopting Option A

and eliminating Option B from consideration. I was a member of the 1990's Clearwater Wilderness Mediation

effort, and know the country in question well. It deserves to be fully protected under the Wilderness Act and

would have been in the 1990's mediated effort if it had been successfully completed (the timber industry walked

away from the table over ASQ issues believing they had a better option in Senator Larry Craig). Motorized

recreation was rightly excluded under all proposals the representatives were developing then and should not be

allowed now.

 

Mark Solomon

1702 S. Adams

Spokane, WA 99203.

 


